GOVERNMENT OF SAINT LUCIA
MINISTRY OF FINANCE
CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT

NOTICE
NO. 3 of 2021

CUSTOMS NOTICE OF JUNE 11, 2021

TO ALL STAKEHOLDERS

To All Stakeholders,

In preparation for the migration to ASYCUDA World 4.2.2, be
informed that the current version of ASYCUDA World will be
offline from 1:30 pm on Friday, 18" June, 2021 until 6:00
am on Monday 21 June, 2021. Users are advised to store
on the server or save all unfinished ASYCUDA documents
including SADS, Manifests, Way Bills, that they are working
on to their local machines using the “Export to ASYCUDA
XML file” feature. Users must close all open documents

and logoff ASYCUDA prior to the system going offline.

}Sd Peter D. Chiquot{(Med)

Comptroller of Customs (Ag.)



